
Mason Frederickson 
PO Box 3371 
Ketchum, ID 83340 
masonson@gmail.com 
 
10/8/2024 
 
Board of Directors 
Blaine County Housing Authority 
P.O. Box 4045 
Ketchum, ID 83340 
 

Dear Members of the Board, 

 

It is with a mixture of gratitude and sadness that I submit my resignation from the Blaine 
County Housing Authority Board of Directors, effective 11/8/2024. Having served as a 
board member since 2018, I have had the privilege to contribute to the authority's mission 
in various capacities, including roles as Chair, Vice Chair, and Treasurer. 

Over the past six years, I have truly enjoyed participating in our local affordable housing 
issues. The work of the Blaine County Housing Authority is vital to our community, and I 
have been honored to be part of an organization that is so dedicated to stewarding and 
preserving affordable housing in Blaine County.  

I am deeply grateful for the support, collaboration, and camaraderie of my fellow board 
members and the exceptional staff of the authority. Together, we have navigated numerous 
challenges and celebrated many successes. I am confident that the authority will continue 
to thrive and make a positive impact on the lives of Blaine County residents. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community through this incredible organization. I 
will always cherish the experiences and relationships I have built during my tenure on the 
board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mason Frederickson 
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